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Representative Ziegelbauer:

Please review this draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your intent.

Please note that, under current law, the department of transportation (DOT) retains
25% of the $80 inspection fee if the salvage vehicle is inspected by a law enforcement
officer; the law enforcement agency is reimbursed the remaining 75%.  Under this
draft, if a law enforcement officer performs the VIN inspection and a private inspector
performs the rest of the inspection, the law enforcement agency will receive 25% of the
$80 fee and the private inspector will receive 75%.  DOT will not receive any portion
of the fee; is this your intent?
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